
Vinewood Preschool 2025

Office: 209-334-4302  Mon-Fri 9:00am-12pm

NEW BIBLE VERSE:  Our students are learning a new 
Bible verse. You may hear them saying it so we 
wanted to let you know what it is. Our new Bible verse 
is “When I am afraid, I put my trust in God.” - Psalm 
56:3
REMINDER: We kindly ask that you put your child’s 
name inside their sweatshirts, jackets and coats. We 
have many students with matching outerwear and 
want to make sure your child is sent home with the 
correct clothing item. 
ENROLLMENT: We have 5 available spots in our MWF 
class and 7 available spots in our TTH class for the 
2025-2026 school year. If you know anyone that would 
like to enroll, please have them call or email our office. 
THANK YOU: We would like to thank all who have 
donated items through our Helping Hands. We 
appreciate you! Thank you to everyone who attended 
our Rick’s Pizza Fundraiser to support our school. 

May 15- TTH Spring 
Program @ 6pm
May 16-  MWF Spring 
Program @ 6pm
May 22- TTH Last Day 
of School
May 23-  MWF Last 
Day of School

Remind – Download 
the app 
Facebook – Vinewood 
Preschool
Website - 
vinewoodchurch.com/preschool 

Instagram - 
@vinewoodpreschoollodi 
Email: 
vinewoodpreschool@gmail.com

April 16 -  MWF Chapel @ 9:15
April 17 -  TTH Chapel @ 9:15 
April 20 -  Easter Sunday
April 21 -  MWF Lizard Lady 
April 22 -  TTH Lizard Lady

Reminder: Tuition is due by the 10th of the                             
month

Important Upcoming Events

Let’s connect

 Mark your calendars


